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From the Principal—Tom Mangan 

A reminder—this is the last newsletter for this term. 

Running Track 

Last week our running track was completed, this week our students 

have been able to enjoy riding their scooters, bikes or just running and 

walking along our great new surface. We will be having a “Grand    

Opening” on the 17th July at 10.00am, followed by morning tea for 

those interested. 

A massive thank you to Oz Concreting and Bobcat Works for their 

speedy and professional work. We are all thrilled with                                                      

the results. 

              This project was made possible through the 

Active Schools grant that we were           

successful in receiving again this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Sports 

Monday saw our 3-6 students join with our other cluster schools to enjoy participating in 

their choice of winter sports. Our P-2 students were lucky to join with Colbinabbin PS P-2 

students and enjoyed some activities. 

From all accounts it was another great Cluster day and we look forward to our next days         

including Athletics, Science Day, Summer Sports as well as our Gr 3/4 and 5/6 camps. 

GRROW VALUES:  Getting Along, Resilience, Respect, Organisation, We do our best 

2024 TERM DATES 

TERM 1 

Tuesday 30th January—
Thursday 28th March 

TERM 2 

Monday 15th April—              
Friday 28th June 

TERM 3 

Monday 15th July—                
Friday 20th September 

TERM 4 

Monday 7th October—          
Friday 20th December 

 

NEPS Nippers 
Our NEPS Nippers program has started for any prospective Prep students for 2025. This was 

a great success last year allowing our students to hit the ground running at the start of the 

year. Our prep students were able to settle into their learning environment confidently having 

experienced the space as well as built relationships with peers. 

Any families interested in seeing what our school can offer your child and family, please get in 

contact with me (Tom Mangan, Principal), to book in on 5484 5395 or 0408 403 884. 



  

OUR SUPPORTERS 
IN 2024 

Nanneella Store 5484 5370  

Apex Club Echuca/Moama 

Moama Bowling Club 

Lions Club Rochester 

Rotary Club Rochester 

Rochester RSL 

Shire of Campaspe 

WB Hunters Echuca 

Bridgestone Echuca 

Breakfast Club 

Firepits R Us—Kyabram 

Bunnings Echuca 

We acknowledge the Bangarang / 

Yorta Yorta People, the            

traditional  custodians of the 

land on which we are    gathered.  

We welcome all 

Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait 

Islander people 

to our school. 

Numeracy PD 

Monday and Tuesday I was involved in a Local Leaders 

Numeracy Professional Development. This was 2 great 

days connecting with other local leaders with           

discussions and research around best practice for     

numeracy teaching. I look forward to implementing a new approach with 

our school moving ahead. 

PTS Interviews 

A reminder these valuable interviews are scheduled for the last week of 

term. This is a great opportunity to hear about your students progress as 

well as the future goals we will be focusing on for the remainder of the 

year. 

Reports 

Reports will go live on uEducateUs on Thursday 

27th of June at 3pm. We will print reports if        

requested otherwise families can click on the     

report tab within uEducateUs to view or download 

these at anytime. 

 

End of Term 

End of Term is Friday 28th of June, we will still head into 

Rochester PS for the day with an early finish time of 

2:20pm back at school. 
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School Hours 

8:50am to 3:20pm. 

Staff are on yard duty from 

8:35am until 3:35pm.  

Parents should contact the 

school to discuss  alternative 

arrangements if needed.  

DATES TO REMEMBER – 2024 

TERM 2 June 

Tuesday 25th 

Wednesday 26th 
Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews 

Friday 28th LAST DAY TERM 2—early finish 

TERM 3 July 

Monday 15th FIRST DAY TERM 3 

 Report 

Wood/Fire Pit Raffle 

Don’t forget to sell those thickets.   

If you need more books we can send some home 

with your child. 

The return date for everything is Tuesday 25th June and the two 

winning tickets will be drawn on Thursday 

27th June. 

Good luck everyone. 



MARC Library Information Term 2 

Library, the Prep, 1 and 2’s this term learnt about whales and read Matt Cosgrove books (Macca the 

Alpaca). We have drawn, cut and pasted, made maracas and a mini Macca with a beanie. We have 

listened to and enjoyed different poems and limericks. We have learnt about parts of a book – front/

back cover, spine, barcode, author, illustrator. The grade 1 and 2’s, have used Orbit, the online     

library system to find new books, search for books by author, title, series and word. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Library, the Grade 3,4,5 and 6’s this term, have been reading books based on true stories. 

They have learnt about whales being beached at Busselton W.A. and the Busselton Jetty being 

the longest timber jetty in the Southern Hemisphere, Cathy Freeman and running against her 

Olympic time of 49.13 seconds for the 400 metres, the journey of a violin during the war, a child 

stowaway on a ship many years ago, native stingless bees, Louis Braille – how he invented the 

six dot Braille reading system, two women setting records 96 years ago driving a car across   

Australia, when women were usually at home, not driving cars and bar-tailed godwit birds   

making the longest unbroken journey of any animal in the world. We have used Orbit, the online 

library system to find new books, search for books by author, title, series, subject and word. We 

have listened to, performed and enjoyed different poems and limericks  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. McLaren  

(M.A.R.C. Teacher Librarian) 






